
Very Important!!! 

Alert from AZ Sec of State 
 

Check Your Voter Registration!! 
 

Go to: BeBallotReady.Vote  

 
**AZ Election Officials Are Being Alerted  

to Another EZ Voter System Failure!! 
 

 

On 1/18/24, the AZ Secretary of State’s Office warns AZ County 

Recorders: “Critical: Please Verify EZ Voter Party Preferences.”  AZ 

SOS warns county recorders voters may be disenfranchised as the 

result of a REOCCURRING issue with the state-wide voter 

registration system. This means your voter registration may have 

been changed to Party Not Declared without your knowledge. 

 

How it could affect you – When you go to vote in the Presidential 

Preference Election on 3/19/24 – you may not be able to vote because 

it shows you have not selected a party. To vote in the 3/19/24 election 

you have to be registered as a Republican or a Democrat.  

** Voters in SCW have reported this has happened to them. Check 

your voter status now and check again on Feb 14th. 


